
 
 

 

 

 

14th September, 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Re: Individual Pupil Photographs 
  
On Monday 20th September, Azzurro Photo Studio will be visiting the Academy and all pupils will have 
their individual photograph taken. 
 
If you would like your child to have a picture taken with their siblings, this session will start at 08:15am, please 
access the academy site via the Parker Road entrance on foot only from 08:10am. Please be mindful of staff 
vehicles accessing the site at this time. Access to the main hall will be via the side gate next to the main academy. 
No further sibling photos will be taken during the day. Once your photo has been completed please return to 
the main playground, if the bell rings prior to your group photograph those children will remain in the hall and 
parents/carers will leave the site. A staff member will be in the hall to ensure children are sent to classrooms after 
their session. 
 
Nursery children will have their photos taken at 09:00am. If your child does not attend the morning session but 
you would like a photo please ensure you arrive on site for this time. 
 
All pupils will then have an individual photo taken across the course of the day.  
 
Please ensure your child is wearing their full school uniform, including a school sweatshirt/cardigan and a tie if 
your child is in Years 1 to 6.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs C Welch 

Principal 

 

 

 


